
WYYZ- Extension of LMS#0000222079 Silent STA – Facility ID #46480 

 
As previously advised in the original Silent STA request, WYYZ’s licensed tower site was sold 
and the tower dismantled.  After seeking alternate siting options, the new licensee of WYYZ 
(Gorilla Broadcasting ATL, LLC, acquired 2/8/2024) has secured an agreement with the new 
owner of the original licensed tower site to (a) permit installation of a long-wire antenna as a 
temporary solution and (b) permit the installation of a new self supporting tower at the licensed 
coordinates for a new permanent licensable transmitter site.  New Licensee is currently working 
on an engineering STA to authorize resumption of operations using said long-wire system prior 
and intends to file same within the next 14 days in order to resume operations prior to 6/23/2024.  
Thereafter it will be filing an AM 301 modification of license application to specify a new 
transmitting tower design at the licensed facility coordinates. 
 
 As a result, WYYZ requests continued silent authority through 6/23/2024 to facilitate all of the 
above.  WYYZ will notify staff when operations resume under the forthcoming engineering STA 
parameters using a longwire. 
 


